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News 

Summer Golf! 

I am hoping that you have all 

been able to enjoy some of the 

wonderful sunshine on the golf 

course over the past few 

weeks. 

It has certainly been a 

successful summer for many of 

our Ladies and you can enjoy 

some of their stories in this 

issue of our newsletter. Please 

don't forget to send us your 

comments and news of your 

own or your club golf. 

At my own club, Kenwick Park, 

we have seen an eventful few 

weeks as we made the 

decision to take a vote to 

change our name from Kenwick 

Park Ladies to Kenwick Park 

Women.  On the 19th June, we 

made this groundbreaking 

change. If you want to read 

more our story has been 

feature on the website page of 

Women in Golf Magazine.  

Our LLCGA Representatives 
Meeting will take place at 
Woodhall Spa in the 
Conference Centre on 3 
September 2018, commencing 
at 10.30am.   
 
Please may I urge you to 
ensure representation from 
your club (2 representatives 
per club) as, for those of you 
who have seen the agenda will 
know, we shall be proposing a 
similar change for LLCGA to 
go to the AGM. 
As follows: 
 
1. The Association change its name 

from LLCGA to  LWGA 

(Lincolnshire Women’s Golf 

Association) – proposed by 

Executive Committee 

 

I look forward to seeing you at 

the meeting and wish you 

happy golfing  

Tracey Stobart 
Chairman LLCGA 

 

Playing at other 

courses 

Inter County Cards – these are 

now available from your club.  

Please request them from your 

club secretary – they must be 

verified before you can use them.  

This is a great way of playing 

other courses & meeting other 

golfers, you can use your card 

countrywide.  More information 

from www.lugc,.co.uk 

Another way of finding out about 

other courses is to sign up for 

some of the events on our 

website 

www.lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk   

Let us know… 

You can always send us a note 

of your experiences and we will 

print in our newsletter! 

www.lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk 

 

  

Contact 

www.lincolnshireladiesgolf.co.uk 

76 Holme Drive, Sudbrooke, Lincoln, 

LN2 2SF 

01522 751282 

 

Important Diary Date  

SEPTEMBER 2018 

03 SEPTEMBER 2018  

LLCGA Representatives Meeting at Woodhall Spa 

Coffee & Biscuits at 9:45am for a 10:30am start 
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South Kyme Host to Spring Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around 55 ladies enjoyed 2 days of great golf at 
South Kyme golf club on 5/6th June 2018.  The 
weather was pleasant, the course was in great 
condition and the food was lovely. What more 
could you ask for?  A great score perhaps?  Well 
we had that too!  Tuesday singles -stableford, 
Susan Hall of Belton Park came out on top with a 
score of 44 points to win the Gwen Bamber 
trophy.  Jean Parkinson from Woodhall Spa was 
second with 41 points; Beryl Clay of Spalding was 
third with 39 points and Margaret Barkaway, also 
of Spalding, was fourth (countback) with 34 points. 
Woodhall Spa won the team event, the Dorothy 
Marshall Shield (best 3 out of 4 scores from the 
stableford), with a total of 102 points.  The 
Woodhall Spa team were Jean Parkinson, Helen 
Heath, Lindsey Ginty and Dee Waite. 
 
Wednesday - Betterball stableford.  Again the 
good scores came in with a winning score of 46 
points from Bridget Hardaway Kenwick Park & 
Suzanne Addis Belton Park to win the Mary Mundy 
Salver. Sue Watson and Jacquie Clare Spalding 
had 42 points and Eileen Bridge and Maureen 
Orwell also Spalding, had 41 points. 
 
 

Well done to all the winners, the ladies who 
played and to Peter, Myra, Janet and all the 
staff and members at South Kyme for making 
this year’s Spring Bronze meeting such a 
success.   
 

 

 

 
  
After 5 days of golf - 36 holes each day - the 
team finished tied with Staffordshire and 
Derbyshire. 
 
The winner was decided on match points, games 
won (Derbyshire eliminated) and the result 
between the two Counties. An outright winner 
could still not be found and as per the rules, ‘lots’ 
had to be drawn. Staffordshire were declared 
MNR County Champions and represent the 
region at the National Final in September. A 
disappointing way to end a good week of golf. 
 
The team played some exceptional golf in the 
very hot weather and we as a County should be 
very proud of them. 
 
County Week 2019 is at The Shropshire, June 
24th - 29th. 
 

 MNR COUNTY MATCH WEEK – Runners Up 
Lincolnshire 

Lincolnshire Ladies played in the MNR 
County Match Week at Hollinwell last week. 
The team had wins against Shropshire, 
Nottinghamshire and Leicestershire and 
Rutland. They halved with Staffordshire and 
lost to Derbyshire. 


